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TO 2 ALL CONCERNED
SUBJECT : NEW REQUIREMENT FOR FOREIGN WORKERS BOUND FOR

JORDAN

The Directorate Office of the Jordan Ministry of Labor informed the Philippine
Overseas Labor Office (POLO) in Amman, Jordan on their government's new
requirement for foreign workers for deployment in Jordan. Foreign workers are required
to present a copy of their non-conviction clearance (NBI clearance) to the immigration
authorities of Jordan upon their arrival in the country. The new requirement was brought
about by recent security concerns involving guest workers in Jordan.

In this regard, all Philippine recruitment agencies deploying workers to Jordan
are advised to inform their workers on this new requirement.

For your information and guidance.

Undersegretary BERNARD P. OLALIA
Officer-in-Charge

27 September 2017
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